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To: Planning Policy
Subject: Velmore farm
Date: 08 February 2024 16:30:33

Dear Sir
I would like to in the very strongest terms that I and a very large number of neighbours (
which is getting larger by day ) and residents of valley park are absolutely dead against
your plans to build on Velmore farm.
I live in Danebury Gardens which backs on to the race track that is Templers way .
I myself have complained on a number of occasions , Without any joy same excuses.
The back of my property is so noisy with massive trucks and boy racers it’s deafening.
Now you propose to build 1070 new houses with a main entrance to the back of my
property .
This is just not exceptable
There are obviously a large number of other reasons this development should not take
place which I will stress on your meeting.
This is a polite message to inform you of the feedback and feelings of many of my
neighbours.
When I brought my property in 1984 Knightwood wasn’t even mentioned. Now it’s like a
car park at the rear of my property we don’t need another 2000 vehicles omitting much
more carbon monoxide this can not be healthy.
As I say this is a email telling yourselves this is something we will fight vigorously not to
happen.

Kind Regards
PAUL SWIFT




